**Subject:** Re: Postponement of the ACSF 12 Symposium at Fallingwater **Date:** Monday, March 30, 2020 at 18:58:33 Eastern Daylight Time

From: Julio Bermudez

To: ACSF (NCSU) Listserv

Dear ACSF members,

After long and careful deliberations, the ACSF Board of Directors, on the recommendation of the cochairs of the ACSF 12 Symposium at Fallingwater, has decided to postpone the symposium scheduled for May 27-31.

Like you, we are disappointed. Fallingwater is an amazing venue and the projects, scholarship, panels, and workshop that had been accepted for presentation would have guaranteed an outstanding meeting. However, the symposium co-chairs are in conversation with Fallingwater to explore rescheduling the symposium for Spring 2021. This process may take some time so we ask for your patience. We'll inform you of the results of our conversations as soon as possible.

Needless to say that this is a difficult time for all people around the globe. The spread of COVID-19 has made all the more evident the profound human bond that unites us all regardless of our particular culture, language, race, language, nationality, and faith, and further affirmed the central role that spirituality plays in our lives.

May you, your loved ones, and humanity be safe and healthy.

Sincerely and on behalf of the ACSF Board

Julio Bermudez, Sanda Iliesku, Ben Jack, Tim Parker, and Aron Temkin ACSF 12 co-chairs

PS: ACSF 12 presenters have been sent another email with relevant information regarding their submission.

------

Julio Bermudez, Ph.D.

Professor, Director Cultural Studies & Sacred Space Graduate Concentration

The Catholic University of America School of Architecture and Planning 620 Michigan Ave NE Washington, DC 20064

(202) 319-5755 bermudez@cua.edu http://faculty.cua.edu/bermudez

"leap and the net will appear"